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Board of Directors  
Meeting of February 23, 2024 
(REVISED 02/22/24) 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 

 
1. A notecard sent by Skye Akimseu-Calderbank of the San Diego State University’s Asian 

Pacific Islander Desi American Resource Center, addressed to the Board President, 
received on February 1, 2024, expressing gratitude to the District’s Ferry Division staff for 
accommodating their group’s travel needs on a field trip to Angel Island on Saturday, 
December 9, 2023.  
 

2. An e-mail sent by Patrick Morris, addressed to Director Engardio, received on February 
13, 2024, expressing concern over an increasing number of larger and often speeding 
electric motorbikes on the pedestrian walkways of the Golden Gate Bridge.   
 

3. A letter from the Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Committee addressed to the Board of 
Directors, received on February 9, 2024, expressing concern and suggesting improvements 
on the current wayfinding signage currently installed on the east and west sidewalks along 
the Golden Gate Bridge.  
 

4. An email sent by Joan Ryan, addressed to the Board of Directors, received February 22, 
2024, expressing concern over audio levels used by transit personnel to announce bus 
stops along Golden Gate Transit Bus Route 164 in Petaluma.  
(Added 02/22/24) 

 
 
A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
 
  


